









28th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have some staffing changes for the Summer term at St Mary and St Peter school. Following on from the promotion of Mrs Steele to assistant head teacher, we have made some changes to Year 4 and Year 5.

From May the classes will be taught as follows:

Year 5 Mrs Steele (Monday) and Mrs Rampersaud (Tues-Fri) Year 4 Miss Ellcome (Mon-Wed) and Mrs Hardman (Thur-Fri)

Miss Ridgwell, our SENDCO, leaves us at the end of this term and will be replaced by Mr Lambert who has already been in to complete some transition work.

Should you wish to speak to your child's class teacher, please make an appointment through the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Goddard

Head of School



